From: Brown, Carole 
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2015 9:22 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Ethics Disclosure

Please be advised that, pursuant to §2-156-142(d) (12) of the Municipal Code, I am disclosing that, on Thursday, September 24, I attended a pre-Chicago Investor Conference dinner hosted by Mesirow Financial, at RPM Steak, in my official capacity as the City’s Chief Financial Officer.”

Carole L. Brown | Chief Financial Officer
City of Chicago

121 N. LaSalle Street – Room 509

